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Georgetown Central School News                                          June 2, 2023 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
June 8: Spring Concert and Art Show at 5:30p.m. 
June 13: Election Day  
June 14: PreK-6 to Mockingbird Book Shop 
June 15: Third Trimester ends 
June 15: 6th Grade Graduation at 1:30p.m. 
June 16: 6th Grade Trip to Spare Time Bowling in Portland 
June 17: Town Meeting at 9:00a.m. 
June 19: No school in observance of the Juneteenth Holiday 
June 21: Report cards will be sent home 
June 21: School Board Meeting at 5:00p.m. 
June 22: Last Day of School (1/2 day at Reid Sate Park), dismissal at Noon  
Please note: Students will be riding the bus directly home from Reid State Park on 
June 22 at 12:00. If you need to make special bus arrangements for that day please 
notify the school as soon as possible. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
To date, the Georgetown Central School Library has checked out 3,684 books! An 
amazing number for our tiny school! I hope that next year we can surpass that. Next 
week will be our last week to check out library books. Please start searching your cars, 
under your beds, in tree houses, the couches, and anywhere else our library books may 
be hiding. I would like to tidy the library and have all books back in their spots on the 
shelves by June 14. Thank you for your help! Mrs. Morissette 
 
BATH AREA FOOD BANK 
THE BATH AREA FOOD BANK is a great resource for families in Bath, West Bath, 
Arrowsic, Georgetown, Phippsburg, and Woolwich. EVERYONE IS WELCOME and 
there are NO financial guidelines if you need groceries for your family. The Food Pantry 
is open Tuesday 4pm-6pm and Thursday 12pm-2pm. The food bank will supply you 
with canned goods, dairy items, frozen meats, baked goods, and you will be able to 
shop for produce, more baked goods, Panera, Starbucks, toiletries, and much more. 
Meals are served ‘to go’ on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 12:00-1:30. One meal 
per person. The food bank offers a hot meal each day and a frozen meal to take home. 
The food bank will also be offering ‘kid’s meals’ during the summer months that will 
include a meal and a breakfast. Follow the Bath Area Food Bank on facebook to get 
weekly updates on offerings.  
 
 



 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
The Georgetown School had new flashing speed zone signs installed on Thursday 
morning. The speed zone signs were received through a state of Maine grant. These 
are a welcome addition to ensuring our students and community members are kept safe 
during school drop off and pick up times. 
                  

              


